
Year 2 Summer Newsletter  

17th April—INSET Day 

18th April—First Day of Term 

1st May—May Bank Holiday 

8th May—Bank Holiday 

8th June—Sports Day 

9th June—Marwell Zoo Trip 

12th May—Sea City Trip 

5th June—INSET Day 

7th July—Shuffle Up 

21st July—End of Term at 1:15pm 

Our PE days are Wednesday 

and Thursday. 

English 

We have several key texts this term: 

• Samson’s Titanic Journey 

• Alba the Hundred-Year-Old Fish 

• Tidy 

 

The children will write for a variety of genres includ-

ing, an apology letter, a story about another ani-

mal on the Titanic, an information poster about the 

Titanic and an information leaflet on the im-

portance of conservation. 

 Don’t forget to check out our recommended 

reads texts to support our topic learning.  

Maths  

This term in maths we will be learning about time, 

length and height, position and direction and 

statistics.  

Topics 

Summer 1 - Disaster at Sea! 

Summer 2 - 7 Continents, 1 

Planet 



 

Don’t forget 

sunscreen and 

hats in warmer 

weather! 

Homework 

There are lots of different things that children in 

Year 2 can be doing at home to enhance their 

learning. This includes reading 4 times a week, 

using Spelling Shed and using Maths Shed. 

Attendance 

Our year group’s current  

attendance is 93.3%.  

Attendance continues to 

be important. Please make 

sure that your child is 

through the gates by 

9:00am. 

Key Vocabulary  

Knowing what the following words mean will 

really help with our topics this term. 

Titanic 

unsinkable 

sail 

deck 

lifeboat 

dock 

anchor 

7 Continents, 1 Planet 

reduce 

coral 

reef 

destroyed 

apologies 

litter 

SATS Testing Period 

Throughout the month of May, 

the children will partake in the 

Key Stage 1 SATS papers for 

reading, maths arithmetic and            

maths reasoning. 

We conduct the tests in a very 

supportive, low-stakes and 

calm environment, so that the 

children do not feel pressured. 

The tests are required by the 

DfE. If you have any questions, 

please email: 

admin@kingsworthy.hants.sch.uk 


